
Vice-President of the Executive Council.

Parliament House,
CAHBERHa.

Sth March, 1950.

Dear Miss How-Martyn.

Thank you very much indeed for your 
kind congratulations,

I am glad that the Liberal victory 
has also given you pleasure and I hope that the 
new Government will be successful in improving 
Australian conditions.

Miss Edith How-Martyn,
4 Barncleuth Sq., 

ELIZABETH BAf. N.S.W.


